
Attachment F: Protocol Example Reminder Email

Dear _________________, 

You should have recently received an email asking you to participate in a personal interview 
designed to assess public education efforts aimed at motivating private well owners to test their 
water and/or treat it. This is a friendly reminder to respond to any communication that you may 
have recently received from the National Ground Water Association (NGWA). 

NGWA, under contract with the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, would like to conduct 
an interview with you and some of your counterparts in a handful of states. 

If you have any questions about the project or would like to schedule an interview, please contact 
me at 614-898-7791, ext. 554, or ctreyens@ngwa.org. 

Sincerely,

Cliff Treyens
Public Awareness Director
National Ground Water Association

cc: Angela Salazar, Public Health Advisor
Health Studies Branch/ NCEH, CDC
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